
 

 

Lunch Menu: Week 2 

The Week Ahead 

Term 3 Week 5 
Dear All,  
 
How quickly the month of January has flown by! Thank you for all of the imaginative entries we received so 

far for the ‘Extreme Reading Challenge’, please keep sending them in. Our competition closes Friday 18th 

February.   
This term the children have been learning about special festivals and events as part of our weekly 
assemblies. This has included Chinese New Year, Burn’s Night and next week, we are looking forward to 
celebrating National Storytelling Week.  
National Storytelling Week 2022 runs from 29 January to 5 February, with a theme of ‘Your Story ~ My 
Story’, providing a fantastic opportunity to focus on supporting children to explore their creativity, try out 

new vocabulary and build confidence in speaking. Thank you to Bradford on Avon Lions for kindly donating 
£500 for the school to spend on new books. All of the titles and themes celebrate inclusion and diversity, 
and Mrs Davies is looking forward to sharing these with the children next week.  
 

Enjoy the weekend.  
 

Best Wishes,  
From Miss Brotherton  

 

Monday 31st January  

 We are celebrating National Storytelling Week!  
 Year 4 Christingle. Thank you to the Co-op for donating oranges for the event.  

Wednesday 2nd February 

 (Virtual) Singing Assembly with Mrs Screen  

Friday 4th February   

 (Virtual) Celebration Assembly with Miss Brotherton. During this assembly, we include a slot to celebrate 
the children’s achievements outside of school. Please feel free to send an e-mail (and photo) in with your 
child’s name and class.  (The deadline for each week is Thursday at noon).  

 Closing date for Cleaner in Charge role (please visit Wiltshire Council website for further details) 

Reminders:  
 We kindly ask that all children arrive at school on time (between 8.40 and 8.50am).  

 In England, face coverings are no longer required by law. The government suggests that you continue to 

wear a face covering in crowded and enclosed spaces where you may come into contact with other people 

you do not normally meet. For this reason, many of our staff are choosing to continue to wear face 

coverings in our corridors, communal areas and at more crowded times such as morning drop off and home 

time. We encourage all parents/carers to do the same.  

 
 


